
To the Committee for the Redistricting of Oregon: 
 
I strongly support an independent commission for the purpose of redistricting Oregon. We 
need to keep party politics out of the process so it can be fair for all citizens of Oregon. 
 
HD57 and HD58 need attention. I would ask that the city of Milton Freewater not be split by 
two districts. If you look at the maps of these two districts it appears that it may be what one 
would call gerrymandered.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Suni Danforth 
Milton Freewater, OR 
 


